
July 26, 2012

ELECTRONIC BOARD MEETING

Nancy Papineau, chair sent an e mail to all board members asking for a vote on amending the

minutes from both the March 20, 2010, board meeting and the April24, 2010, general meeting to

reflect the wording of Ken Martig’s report to the Association on the repair of the water system. Dick

made the motion and Nancy seconded the motion to amend the minutes. The vote was 6 yes and one

abstention (Tim).

Respectfully submitted,

Marilyn Laubach, secretary


